
Morningside station  
accessibility upgrade

PROJECT UPDATE – APRIL 2025

The Morningside station accessibility upgrade is part of Queensland Rail’s program to make 
our stations accessible for everyone.
Since the station reopened in late 2024, further 
progress has been made towards finalising the station 
upgrade.

Recent works completed include:

•	 the lift between Wynnum Road and the 
footbridge became operational

•	 removal of the old, non-compliant steel stairs and 
footbridge

•	 continuation of station landscaping

•	 partial removal of contractor site office from the 
northern end of the park ‘n’ ride

•	 kiss ‘n’ ride, accessible and motorcycle parking, 
and park ‘n’ ride area nearest the station entrance 
opened.

Ongoing works

Some of the remaining upgrade activities include:
•	 installing the winning Station Accessibility 

Upgrade Photography Competition artwork
•	 completion and fitout of the bicycle storage 

facility
•	 final landscaping
•	 upgrade of lighting and CCTV services in the 

southern end of the park ‘n’ ride. 

Construction impacts

Works will generally take place between 6am and 
6pm Monday to Saturday, unless notified. 

Every effort will be made to carry out these works with 
respect for our neighbours and customers. 

Contact us
•	 Phone: 1800 722 203 (free call)
•	 Email: stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
•	 Website: queenslandrail.com.au
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